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Subject Assistant Vice President for Facilities and Services

To: All Faculty and Staff

Chris McAlary, Assistant Vice President for Facilities and Services, 
will be leaving Stony Brook University to take a position at Mount 
Saint Mary's College in Los Angeles, California, as Vice President 
for Finance and Administration.  Chris will be leaving Stony Brook 
November 21.  We all wish Chris success in his new position.   

Barbara Chernow, Assistant to the President, will serve as Interim 
Assistant Vice President for Facilities and Services.  Barbara had 
been Vice President for Administration at the New York City School 
Construction Authority for ten years prior to coming to Stony Brook 
University in 1998.  Ms. Chernow will assume her new responsibilities 
starting November 24.

Richard L. Mann,
Vice President for Administration




